
Happy November, families! We are

ready to ring in the holiday season and

look forward to a fun-filled winter. You

may notice some changes around the

building in the coming months as we

continue our renovations. Please

pardon our dust and let us know if you

have any questions! 

As a reminder, we will be closed on the

following dates: 

November 8 - 12

November 25 & 26

December 20 - 24

If we are faced with inclement

weather, closings will be posted on our

Facebook and announced through

WLBC. We rarely close and do not

expect for it to be a common

occurrence. 
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Ensure your child has cold

weather gear at the center. See

the front desk if you need

assistance. 

Update your pick-up list as

needed. 

Let us know if you have a cultural

celebration that you would like

shared in your child's classroom.

We would love to participate! 

Reminders for November:



Infant/Toddler Room Updates

Orange Room

Red Room

Happy November! As we enter colder

months please ensure our friends are

dressed for the weather! Please bring in

extra fall/winter clothes as well. This

month, we have a lot of exciting things to

learn! We will be focusing on what we are

thankful for, learning about veterans day,

turkeys, and Thanksgiving! Please

contact me with any joys and concerns! 

Ms. Kailey

Purple Room

Yellow Room

Hello families!

It is starting to get cold outside. Please

bring extra clothes, hates, and gloves so we

can stay warm outside! This month we will

be talking about fire safety, being thankful,

turkeys, and thanksgiving. 

Happy Birthday Kaleb!

Ms. Ashley

Hello Purple Room Families!

I cannot believe it is November! This

month we will be talking about families,

feelings, thankfulness, and manners.

Happy 2nd birthday to Paisley and Arion!

I hope you all have a wonderful

Thanksgiving. 

Ms. Kendre

Hello families! Happy November! This

month we will be talking about

Thanksgiving. We will get to work on

feeling different textures and other items

that go with Thanksgiving. We are still

getting to know each other so please feel

free to reach out with any questions or

concerns. If you haven't already, please

bring in cold weather gear! 

Ms. Hanna



Preschool Room Updates 

Green Room

Blue Room

Green Room will remain temporarily

closed through the month of November.

See updates for Blue Room below. 

Hello Blue Room parents!

Welcome to November! We are going to

be talking about apples, turkeys, being

thankful, and Thanksgiving! Please

remember to check with your child's

teacher to ensure they have clothing for

the cold weather. We are so excited to be

with your children this month and look

forward to our activities! 

-Blue Room Teachers

Brown Room

Brown room has been enjoying the fall

season! We are looking forward to

learning about hibernation, healthy eating

habits, and Thanksgiving! We want to

also wish Rhett and Gentry a Happy

Birthday!

Ms. Erin

Admin Updates

We can't wait to have our renovations

completed! We are working on replacing the

floors, painting the building, and replacing

ceiling tiles. Please see the front desk if you

have questions about any of the changes.

Thank you for being patient and flexible!

Please remember that masks are

REQUIRED to enter the building. 


